Asian Students Association



April 2010

Marvel Booth 2010

Thank you,
Booth Chairs 2010, ASA
Board 2010, and YOU!
Without each and every one
of your help, we wouldn't
have been able to finish
strong and have the best
booth standing on midway:)

Let's cherish the memories we made and come back for more ASA lovin' next semester!

GOOD LUCK ON YOUR FINALS & HAVE A HOT SUMMER:)

Things to look forward to in Fall 2010:

New mentor/mentees, Activity Fair, Asian Student Leadership Conference, Culture night, Labor Day Party, Service events, and other "social" gatherings

The Good-Bye Issue



ASA Newsletter

April 2010



The Good-Bye Issue